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Lawrence J. Bradley
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY-TREASURER

Sincerely,

Pension Services Representative
Pension Services Department

Jan 31, 2021

In response to your request for verification of the National Electrical Benefit Fund (NEBF) pension that you
are receiving.

We approved your application for Disability pension benefits effective May 2009. You currently receive a
gross monthly benefit in the amount of $832.00 and have $50.00 withheld for Federal Income Tax. This
benefit is for your lifetime.  All pension benefits will cease upon your passing.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please refer to your NEBF Summary Plan
Description or feel free to contact our office at (301) 556-4300.

James A. Kartholl
435 Forest Trail Drive
Oak Brook, IL 60523-0000
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